
  
 

Welcome Back to School! 
 
The new school year is the perfect time for students and families to start creating healthy, fun 
and safe habits. Safety is everyone’s responsibility! Here are some reminders as we travel to 
and from school:  
 
• Keep your eyes and ears open for traffic all around. 
• If driving, slow down to 20 mph or less in school zones and neighborhood streets. 
• Check for safety at all intersections, in bike lanes and follow the directions from crossing 
guards. 
• Remember to be alert and mindful of all road users (no texting; be aware of school zones) 
especially when we’re in a rush. We all want to get someplace fast, but safety for our children is 
our top priority — and takes all of our efforts.  
 
Be sure to mark your calendar for Wednesday, October 2, 2019 — International Walk+Bike to 
School Day! Let’s see how many people we can get walking and rolling. Stay tuned for more 
details.  
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